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Achieving Cancer Health Equity via social and
therapeutic interventions is required to address the
racial gap in cancer incidence, disease aggressiveness,
clinical and therapeutic outcome, and overall survival.
Hence, we invite an article focused on cancer health
disparity to achieve cancer health equity to reduce the
racial gap in cancer by interventions at community and
clinics by identifying specific molecular and cellular
targets; SES impacting these targets. 
We are pleased to invite you to submit your work
addressing cancer disparity to gain cancer health equity
This Special Issue aims to publish original research
articles, reviews, and editorials focused on basic,
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are not limited to) the following: Socioeconomic Status
(SES) and Cancer, addressing cancer disparity using
health informatics, Molecular basis of Cancer Disparity,
racial differences in tumor immunity and cancer
disparity, transcriptomes and cancer disparity,
Association of   SES with a cellular and molecular
footprint of cancer impacting disease and therapeutic
outcomes.
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About the Journal
Message from the Editor-in-Chief
Cancers is an international online journal addressing
both clinical and basic science issues related to cancer
research. The journal is publishing in Open Access
format, which will certainly evolve to ensure that the
journal takes full advantage of the rapidly changing
world of information and knowledge dissemination. It
publishes high-quality clinical, translational, and basic
science research on cancer prevention, initiation,
progression, and treatment, as well as other related
topics, particularly to capture the most seminal studies
in the rapidly growing area of immunology,
immunotherapy, and tumor microenvironment.
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